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 3rd August 2014

Today is the seventh Sunday after Trinity

Hymns at Eucharist : 12 , 387 , 87 , ( 82 , 517 , 381 ) , 565


TODAY	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist
	6.00 pm	Holy Eucharist

		
MONDAY	 9.30 am	Parent and Toddler group trip to Folly Farm
	
	
THURSDAY	10.30 am	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee
	6.00 pm	Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 
		weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 


NEXT SUNDAY		1 Kings 19:9-18 , Rom. 10:5-15 , Mt. 14:22-33
	10.00 am	Parish Eucharist
	11.30 am	Baptisms
	6.00 pm	Evensong



 I went into a shop and I said, "Can someone sell me a kettle." 
The bloke said "Kenwood" I said, "Where is he?









PARISH NOTES

Welcome Back : to Edwin who is kindly helping lead our 
services today.

Songs of Praise service  : Sunday 24th August at 6 p.m. if you have a favourite hymn you would like included please add it to the list at the back of church.  Do try and join us to sing your favourite hymns.

Confirmation Service : a quick reminder that if anyone would like to be confirmed this year please complete the application form as soon as you can.  Classes will begin early September.

Worship Leaders Training : would you like to become involved in the leading of worship in St. David’s - especially at family services and evening services.  If you would like to take part in a Diocesan Training scheme please let the Vicar know or add your name to the list at the back of church as soon as you can so we can plan the training sessions.  If you want to know more about this please ask !!Parish of Morriston 
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The Church is open Monday to Friday 10 a.m. to Midday for quietness or prayer. Do come in. Please let people know the church is open for all.


PCC Meeting : Sunday 31st August at 4.30 p.m.

Lifts to Church : due to changes in circumstances in some who were giving lifts we are looking for new volunteers to help transport people to church on Sunday mornings.  If you have space in your car and can help out we would be Very Pleased to hear from you.  Please let the Vicar or the Churchwardens know.

Best wishes : many of our church members are now taking Summer holidays.  may we wish you all a relaxing break if you are going away.  We look forward to seeing you refreshed on your return. Please keep in touch with those missing from[image: ] worship. Myself or a member of the Pastoral visiting team will gladly call and see those requiring home visits.  Please let us know !!  DON’T FORGET THERE ARE SERVICES ON SUNDAY EVENINGS AND THURSDAY MORNINGS IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO JOIN US ON SUNDAY MORNINGS. 
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